SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY:
The New York State Education Department is pleased to announce that applications are still being accepted for the Marge A. Tierney Scholarship Award.  The application deadline for this fall is June 1, 2009.  

A scholarship of up to $1,000 is awarded annually to an individual enrolled in a Master’s degree in Rehabilitation Counseling.  Although the candidate must be a New York State resident, the applicant can be enrolled in a program outside New York State.  Preference is given to individuals with a disability.  

This scholarship was established in memory of Marge A. Tierney, an employee whose career in vocational rehabilitation spanned 33 years. Marge’s professional life centered on the vocational rehabilitation of individuals with disabilities, ensuring that they received the services needed to obtain employment.  Her commitment to the rehabilitation community and professional development of vocational rehabilitation counselors makes this scholarship an appropriate tribute to her efforts on behalf of the vocational rehabilitation profession and individuals with disabilities.

Information about Marge and the scholarship is available at:

http://www.vesid.nysed.gov/scholarship/about.htm or you can search the name on the VESID website at:  http://www.vesid.nysed.gov.   

Please share this information with students and colleagues.

Questions regarding the scholarship can be directed to Karen LaJoie at 518-486-7437 or klajoie@mail.nysed.gov 

